
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

ST JOHN THE BAPTIST RC PRIMARY SCHOOL 

                  A Voluntary Academy 

           (Romero Catholic Academy Trust) 

    Thames Ave, Burnley, Lancashire BB10 2PZ 

                 email: office@stjohns.lancs.sch.uk 
               website: www.stjohnsrcprimary.co.uk 
                             tel: 01282 438120 
                      Headteacher: Mrs S Price 
                    Head of School: Mrs H Bibby 

           

 

 

 
Friday 14th January 2022 

 

Online learning 
If children are self-isolating but are well, work is 
available again on our website.  If you have any 
problems, please get in touch. 

This week’s Gospel 
John 2: 1-11 
 Jesus said to the servants, “Fill the jars with 

water”; so they filled them to the brim. 
Reading Challenge 
Well done Emilja Yr5 on achieving her Bronze 
Reading Challenge Award. Imaan Yr1 has read 
and reviewed 30 books so has achieved Silver 
Reading Challenge Award.  Congratulations! 

Curriculum Ambassadors 
This term we are launching our Curriculum 
Ambassadors.  They will help us to evaluate each 
subject.  On Thursday our Geography 
Ambassador Alfie B has worked with Mrs Bibby.  
He said, ‘The Geography work I’ve seen was 
amazing! I really liked the work on maps.’  As well 
as interviewing pupils, Alfie looked at books and 
Geography displays.  Thanks very much Alfie!  
Over the next few weeks, our Curriculum 
Ambassadors will focus on Design Technology 
and PE. 

Funky Fingers 
The first session of this after school group which 
encourages fine motor skill development was 
very well attended.  Due to unprecedented 
demand, Miss Dunderdale will run the group 
again next half term.  Thank you Miss 
Dunderdale. 

RSHE Policy 
Today we shared details of our RSHE curriculum 
and our RSHE policy with you.  If you have any 
questions please get in touch. 

Citizenship and British Values 
Year 2 will be celebrating Martin Luther King Jnr 
Day on Tuesday.  On January 27th classes 5, 6 & 7 
will commemorate World Holocaust Day.   

School Faith-life 
This year we are reviewing our Mission Statement.  After Monday’s Collective Worship each class 
discussed their ideas for a Mission Statement that relates more to our school saint, John the Baptist.  
Please discuss this at home and if you have any suggestions or ideas, share them with us.   

Sports News 
Pupils are enjoying our after school sports club 
this term.  Thank you Mr Brown for helping them 
to improve their skills and fitness.  

Term dates 
Please be reminded of our Spring Term dates: 
half-term Monday 14th – Friday 18th February 
end of term Friday 1st April 

This weeks’ winners 

 
Class 1 
Class 2 

Class Winners 
Lucas 
Patrick 

Readers of the Week 
Yusuf 
Raven and Abigail 

Writers of the Week 
Eshaan 
Olivia 



Class 3 
Class 4 
Class 5 
Class 6 
Class 7 

Hakeem  
Anika 
Leo 
Vivienne 
Dinio 

Melody 
Maddison 
Neveah 
Bella-Rose 
Zach 

Giorgio 
Isabella 
Jessica 
Emilja 
Faseeh 

Faith Certificate winner: Jessica Hawke 

 

 
 

 

 


